

Consejería de Educación, Universidades, Cultura y Deportes

Dirección General de Ordenación e Innovación Educativa Resolución de 10 de marzo de 2009 BOC 2009/062 –martes 31 de marzo de 2009

PARTE ESPECÍFICA, OPCIÓN A

MATERIA LENGUA EXTRANJERA: INGLÉS	CFGS: CÓDIGO: GS DNI:
CRITERIOS DE CALIFICACIÓN Preguntas sobre el texto: 1 punto cada una.	

Redacción: 5 Puntos. Se evaluará la precisión gramatical y léxica, la amplitud de vocabulario y estructuras usadas, la distribución correcta de párrafos, la puntuación adecuada, la cohesión del texto y la ortografía

Read the following text

TRAVELLING

The government has recently presented its plans for air travel. It wants to make the two London airports bigger. Some people have already started complaining. They say that planes already make too much noise and cause too much pollution. They also say that the air travel is very cheap and easy. They think that the government should make air travel more expensive and stop people travelling by plane.

Of course there are problems with air travel but there are also so many good things about it.

My grandparents never went abroad and they didn't know much about the rest of the world. They thought that the north of England was a foreign country.

My life is very, very different. I work for a German company, so I often need to travel to Germany, I live with my Argentinean wife, and we go to Japanese, Italian, Spanish restaurants. We watch films from all over the world. We speak three different languages.

Long ago it took days to travel from Europe to America and only rich people could travel, but now things have changed a lot. You can find very cheap tickets in the Internet. We sometimes go to Holland to spend the weekend –or France or Spain.

1. Give full answers to the following questions:

- a) What are the plans the English government has?
- **b)** Do people agree with those plans? Say why/why not?
- c) What do they say about airplanes?



Consejería de Educación, Universidades, Cultura y Deportes Dirección General de Ordenación e Innovación Educativa

Resolución de 10 de marzo de 2009 BOC 2009/062 –martes 31 de marzo de 2009

- d) How different is the writer's life from his grandparents?
- e) Where does the writer sometimes spend the weekends?

2. Writing exercise:

In about 80–100 words write what you usually do in your holidays, if you travel, where you have travelled and what you have done.